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Your 2005 Long Beach / South Bay District Elected and Appointed Officials include:

Chair – Cuong Pho


Chief Rep – Stephanie Kaplan

Nominating Committee – Oscar Gallardo

Vice Chair – Covey Lazouras

Rep – Kelley Kubota


Nominating Comm – Mindy Winterswyk

Secretary – Lisa Smith


Rep -  Chris Izu



Nominating Comm -  Allyn Izu

Treasurer – Karen Frederick

Rep -  Keith Ancheta


Nominating Comm -  Marc Broberg

Student Liaison – Mindi Adam

Rep -  Mei Lee Chapple


Affiliate Rep – Oliver de la Paz

PR Chair – Stephanie Kaplan

Rep –  Stephanie Pho (alternate)

Affiliate Rep – Alice Tran (alternate)

Newsletter Editor – Karen Frederick
Webmaster – Julie Hershberg

Go to www.geocities.com/lbsbapta for contact information under the Leadership link



It is the end of the year.  It is a time to prepare our list of to-do or set goals for 2006.  For most of us, this requires a moment of reflection – successes and failures.  There are some of you who could put a check mark next to most of the items on your lists and there is some struggling to mark off half of the list.  I am happy to say that your district has been successful.  We hosted 3 business meetings, hosted 2 continuing education courses, promoted MOVE California, promoted our profession in the political arena, and supported the student membership.  These activities contribute to the enhancement of your clinical skills, leadership skills, teaching skills, career development, and your profession.      

It is also a time in the year that we give thanks to the people that helped you to become successful or made a positive influence. 

I want to give thanks:

1. to the elected officers and the volunteers in the District for their hard work

2. to the speakers - Dr. Chris Powers, Dr. Stephen Reischl, Julia Burlette, Dr. Rob Landel, Dr. Karyn Wong, and Dr. Pam Leiter for their generosity and expertise

3. to the host sites – Long Beach memorial, Rancho Los Amigos, and Torrance Memorial

4. to you, the members, for your input and support.

For those of you who are struggling to mark off half of the list, just remember that the most successful people are the ones with the most failures and importantly, learned from them.

I wish all a safe and happy holiday season.

See you next year.

Cuong Pho, DPT,OCS,SCS,CHT,ATC

Public Relations Committee


The PR Committee was provided $1000 from CPTA to participate in the District PR Incentive Program between June of 2005 and June of 2006. Below is a list of goals and accomplishments by the LBSB accomplished this year to date: 

· Participate in 4 grassroots/outreach efforts:

· Several LBSB members volunteered at a Special Olympics event at Cal State Fullerton in October. We assisted in screening athletes who were competing in the events. We have also committed to assisting with their Long Beach event in June of 2006. 

· Several LBSB members volunteered at a 4H group fundraiser in September. We provided parents and kids with information on backpack safety. 

· Complete 12 Move California presentations. 

· We are well on our way to reaching this goal. If you know of a group or organization that would like to have a presentation made, please contact Oliver de La Paz at odelapaz@ladhs.org. 

· Participate in two media activities

· We placed an ad highlighting physical therapy services Oct 2nd in the Daily Breeze newspaper. 9 members were able to take a group ¼ page ad for just over $100 per member. 

· We are planning to put another ad in the Long Beach Press Telegram. Watch your email and mailbox for more information. 

Kelley Kubota will be the sole chair of this committee in 2006. We would like to thank all of the committee members this past year for their hard work and dedication: Oliver de la Paz, Aimee Miltenberger, Alice Tran, and Nazly Behnia. We have openings for the committee in 2006. Please contact Kelley Kubota at kkubota@ladhs.org if you are interested in being involved. 

Stephanie Kaplan & Kelley Kubota

Chairs, Public Relations Committee. 


District elections are underway!  Have you received your ballot?  Just kidding about the “vote often”.  You can only vote once – but VOTE.  Please take a moment to participate in the 2006-2007 district by voting for your leaders.  If you did not receive a ballot, please contact Oscar Gallardo or the Nominating Committee Members listed above.  


CPTA's Second "Move California" Presentation is Ready for Download
In order to meet CPTA’s goal to increase public recognition of physical therapy in California, the CPTA Communications Committee has established a grass-roots PR campaign called “Move California.” The program includes downloadable presentations on a variety of PT-related topics, which CPTA members can present local target audiences. 

We’re proud to announce that the second presentation--Fall Into Prevention--is ready for download – log on to www.ccapta.org for instructions on how to download Backpack Safety or Fall Into Prevention

 
  The district bylaws define the 4 goals of Long Beach South Bay district to be:

a. to provide educational programs pertinent to the needs of the membership

b. to develop and maintain communication within the professional community

c. to foster cooperation and understanding within the professional community

d. to develop and maintain an awareness of Physical Therapy within the community


To that end, the district executive committee, PR committee and Con-ed committee have 


volunteered their time to exceeding those goals.  The two continuing education courses provided


advanced clinical skills to 47 local Physical Therapists and Physical Therapy Assistants.  This

translates to enhanced quality of care for patients, better outcomes and a higher level of expertise 

available to Physical Therapy consumers throughout the greater Los Angeles area.  You don’t have to be a math teacher to realize how many patient lives the participants in these two courses will touch over the years in this profession.

Through 2005 the district volunteers have networked with leaders in the Physical Therapy community 


selecting the speakers that added great value to our district meetings.  If you missed those business 


meetings, you missed some great information on knee biomechanics, balance and high velocity 


mobilization from leaders in our field.   

The district sponsored attendance to the Annual “Leg Day” to enhance the awareness of 

the profession of Physical Therapy to state Legislators.  Make sure you watch the CPTA bulletin for the date in 2006.  The district is committed to promoting attendance at this event next year so plan now to participate.  If you take the day off work, we’ll help you get there.

In addition to the MOVE CALIFORNIA goals, the district volunteers on the P.R. Committee were very active in community events to promote awareness of our profession.  

Whether you work at a hospital facility, outpatient clinic, skilled nursing facility, home health, school or 

any other setting, community awareness of what Physical Therapists offer 
in the health care continuum is 

critical for the future of our profession – and the future of each therapists career.  It’s not up to a dozen 

individuals committing a fraction of their free time to promote the value of Physical Therapy… it’s the responsibility of each therapist to contribute to the future of the profession – with whatever time and talent they have to offer.

I hope you’ve caught a glimpse of what your APTA dues “do for you” in this newsletter.  And remember, everybody on the executive committee and sub-committees have “day jobs”.  If you want to plug in to the energy of the exceptional professionals that serve your district, plan to attend an executive committee meeting next year.  All members are welcome to join in promoting the profession to the Long Beach South Bay communities.  You will gain valuable organizational skills, contacts within the professional community, and a greater understanding of your professional association at the CPTA and APTA levels.


See you around,


Karen Frederick, MPT, CPM


Newsletter Editor


Treasurer



Important legislation under consideration for the Practice of Physical Therapy and Rehabilitation.  

Medicare Direct Access 

The Medicare Patient Access to Physical Therapists Act was introduced in the 109th Congress earlier this year as HR 1333 in the House of Representatives, and S. 647 in the Senate. This legislation would allow Medicare beneficiaries to access the services of physical therapists without a referral, if allowed by state law.
Medicare Therapy Cap 

The Medicare Access to Rehabilitation Services Act was introduced in the 109th Congress as HR 916 in the House of Representatives, and S. 438 in the Senate. This legislation would repeal the cap on outpatient rehabilitation services set to go into effect January 1, 2006.

Preserving Patient Access to Inpatient Rehabilitation Hospitals

Official Title: To extend the 50 percent compliance threshold used to determine whether a hospital or unit of a hospital is an inpatient rehabilitation facility and to establish the National Advisory Council on Medical Rehabilitation  H.R.  3373  and  S. 1405    
n 

o learn new l Therapist for our Day Treatment/Community Re-entry Spinal Cord Injury Program (Transitional 
Do you have something to say?
Do you know of an upcoming event, continuing education opportunity, editorial or have good news to share with the district?  Email the district at lb_sbapta@hotmail.com and have it printed in the next newsletter.  The newsletter is produced quarterly. If you would like to receive this newsletter by email, write us at lb_sbapta@hotmail.com  Type in your name, professional designation and email address.


Have you recently changed your mailing address or email address?
Help us keep updated records. Send an email to lb_sbapta@hotmail.com so we can better serve you. 



See Us on the World Wide Web  http://www.geocities.com/lbsbapta for district news, job postings and meeting minutes.

oearn new l Therapist for our Day Treatment/Community Re-entry Spinal Cord Injury Program (Transitional 
Are you getting the most out of your APTA and CPTA membership?
Do you visit the websites regularly to get updates on our profession, reimbursement, legislation, continuing education and job posting?   Make sure you keep shortcuts to www.apta.org and www.ccapta.org on your home and work computers.  Get plugged in and watch your career soar.
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MOVE CALIFORNIA





LEGISLATIVE UPDATES








